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Final Presentation and Reception to be held on  

Thursday, May 28, 2015 in Historic Filipinotown 

 

 
The Rotary Club of Historic Filipinotown and Reiyukai America, the co-organizers of the 2015 

Letter to My Parents™ Contest in Historic Filipinotown-Los Angeles, are excited to host the 

Final Presentation and Reception on Thursday, May 28, 2015 at the Silver Lake Medical Center 

located at 1711 W Temple St, Los Angeles, California 90026.  

 

The guidelines for the essay writing contest was announced on April 20th inviting Los Angeles 

residents, ages 15 to 18, years who want to express their experiences and feelings towards their 

parents or legal guardians. Participants were encouraged to submit work with concrete examples 

from their personal life, reflecting their family relationships and interactions. 

 

Ten finalists were selected by the Organizing Committee and they are invited to the Final 

Presentation where they will be reciting their letters in front of their families, friends, judges, and 

the general audience. The first prize award is $500, second prize $300, and third prize $200. 

 

This will be a Free Admission event and everyone is welcome to join the event to listen to the 

voices of the youth in Los Angeles who are dedicating this to their parents. 

 

When: Thursday, May 28, 2015 

           Doors Open 6:30pm (Dinner Served) 

           Event Starts 7pm 

 

Where: Silver Lake Medical Center Cafeteria 

           1711 West Temple Street  

           Los Angeles, CA 90026 

 

Flyer attached.  

 

 

For more information, contact Toshiro Obara at 626.356.8055,   info@lettertomyparents.com.  

Details also available at www.LosAngelesLMP.com 
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